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NEWSLETTER 
Week 3 Term 3 4 August 2022 

A supportive, diverse and engaging learning environment that develops confident and creative students. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week we celebrate Education Week! Students at 
NPS have been busy with some fun and exciting 
activities. Pamela Denise has begun working with 
students individually to begin constructing our Yarning 
Circle mosaics. She has designed a wonderful art work 
for our seating area, developed from the students’ 
ideas and interests that were explored in her last 
workshop with them. 
Creative planning continues to develop for our short 
movie entry in the Big River Public Schools Film Festival 
next term. Our students are continuing to work with Mr 
Worley and Mr Finlay on developing ideas and how 
they can be portrayed on the big screen. 
Tomorrow, NPS will attend the exciting NAIDOC 
celebrations at Gillwinga PS! We are very excited to 
take the bus into town and join in the festivities with 
GPS and also see Miss Cooper! 
We will celebrate our Education Week open day at NPS 
during Week 6 in combination with our Book Character 
Parade and mid-term lunch with our families. Our 
classrooms will be open for you to view student work 
and join in an activity with them. More information will 
be sent home shortly.  
Enjoy your weekend and this fine weather. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hoade, 
Rel. Principal 
 
Athletics Carnival Results 
Well done to Sonny & Zendrik who participated in Shot 
Put at the Clarence District Athletics Carnival last 
Friday. Sonny placed 3rd and Zen 6th in their respective 
levels. Great Job! 

Life Education Visit—Postponed 
The Life Education visit has been postponed 
until Week 1 Term 4 due to  the van not being 
able to be delivered. We will send out new permission 
notes closer to the date. 
 

Jeans for Genes Day 
It was blue jeans all round today!  Our school raised 
$10.10 which will be sent on the foundation. By 
donating to Jeans for Genes, you can help the scientists 
at Children’s Medical research Institute find cures for 
children with genetic diseases. 
 

Visit from Royal Far West to offer support 
Two clinicians from Royal Far West (RFW), Tayla Iellamo 
(Occupational Therapist) and Vanessa 
Leach (Speech Pathologist) will be visiting 
our school from Monday 8 August – 
Thursday 11 August. They are offering an 
information session for parents/carers on Wednesday 
10 August at 5.30pm at the school. This session can 
focus on a range of topics such as discussing ‘change & 
loss’ (the Seasons for Growth and Stormbirds program), 
supporting children following trauma and parenting 
support. Please contact the school to express interest in 
attending & if you have any preference/suggestions for 
areas to focus on.      
The Clinicians from RFW will be following all the COVID-

19 policies, procedures and advice from Health and 

Education during their visit. We are looking forward to 

having the RFW team join us.   

 
 

 

Fri 12 Aug -  Volunteer Required 

Fri 19 Aug -  Sian 

Fri 26 Aug -  Volunteer Required 

Fri 2 Sep -    Jamee 

Fri 9 Sep -    Erin 

Fri 16 Sep -  Nadia 

TERM 3  
Tomorrow  NAIDOC Celebrations Gilliwinga PS 

Wed 10 Aug  RFW Parent Info. Session 5.30pm 

Wed 17 Aug  Senior Excursion GABC 

Tue 23 Aug  Book Character Parade & BBQ 



** BOOK CLUB ORDERS ** 

The easiest and preferred way for families to or-
der and pay for Book Club is to use the online 

LOOP platform.  
This will ensure that students get their orders, 

which are  delivered to school for free, and that 
the  correct payment is received. Please use the 

link to register and start your order 
www.scholastic.com.au/loop 

LOOP is also available as an app, for both  

Apple and Android devices.  

ORDERS TO BE IN ONLINE  

BY 8 August 2022 

Tender for Casio Keyboard 
We have a Casio Keyboard in good condition 

which is up for Tender at the school.  
If you are interested please contact Chris in the 

office.  
Tenders must be received before 3pm  

Wednesday 11 August 2022. 
 

The students have been very busy helping 

Pamela Denise with the Yarning Circle mo-

saic project.  The water dragon is ready to 

be installed and the platypus, frog  & fish 

are taking shape! The colours are amazing 

and it will take pride of place in our school. 

Thank you for donating! 

http://www.scholastic.com.au/loop

